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Memorandum 

Date: April 19, 2017 

To: Nate Bauer, Staff Alliance Chair 

From: Daniel M. White, UA Vice President for Academic Affairs and Research 

Re: Response to Summary of Staff Feedback on Strategic Pathways Phase 2 Options Staff Alliance 

March 27, 2017 Memo    

 

Thank you to the Staff Alliance for collecting and submitting a summary of staff feedback on the 

Strategic Pathways Phase 2 options. The Strategic Pathways process has evolved since we began in June 

2016 and we recognize the need for enhanced feedback from our UA community. The staff community’s 

voice is important as we develop and refine our path going forward.  

 

The staff feedback summary was conveyed to President Johnsen. We are focused on the issues raised in 

relation to the team options and look forward to continued communication with staff members as 

options are considered. 

 

 

cc: James Johnsen, UA President 

 Morgan Dufseth, System Governance Executive Officer 


